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We can only hope that September provides some relief to the extreme weather patterns that we expe-
rienced in August.  With Labor Day approaching, we can usually count on fall being just around the cor-
ner.  New MAC programs begin in a few weeks, and we are preparing for various golf events in Septem-
ber & October.  We still have lots of great weather ahead of us, and we encourage everyone to take 
advantage of the amazing fall climate here in Kentucky.   

Thanks, 
Aaron Greenwell 

 
 
Kroger Community Rewards  
It’s that time again to renew your enrollment for Kroger Community Rewards.  We received over 
$2,500 in donations from Kroger over the past year with only 60 families enrolled to support the MAC!  
Just think if we could get all of our members to participate.  IT’S FREE!!!   
 

SIGN UP TO BE A KROGER REWARDS USER FOR THE MAC AND RECEIVE A FREE MAC TEE SHIRT! 
 
 
New Membership Options 
We are running a couple of fantastic membership opportunities in September.  PLEASE PASS THE 
WORD ON TO OTHERS THAT MAY HAVE INTEREST!!!  We will provide 1 month free membership to any 
current members who refer a new GOLF PLUS or MAC UNLIMITED MEMBER. 
 
The Fall Swing Membership Special (September & October):  Join as a new Golf Plus or MAC Unlimited 
Member and enjoy waived join fees along with one free month and Golf Cart Passes worth over $100!  
*NEW MEMBERS WILL RECEIVE A FREE MAC TEE SHIRT 
Contact Aaron Greenwell or Gail Ferguson for more details. 
***Free Month will be applied at the end of the 12 month membership. 
 
Fall Fitness Special (September):  Join as a new Fitness Member and enjoy 2 Free Months to the MAC 
Fitness Center.  Over $75 of savings! 
*NEW MEMERS WILL RECEIVE A FREE MAC TEE SHIRT 
Contact Aaron Greenwell or Gail Ferguson for more details. 
***Free Months can be redeemed after 6 months of consecutive paid membership. 
 
Fall 1 Programs 
New MAC Fall 1 offerings are filling quickly.  Programs that have not yet started include: youth gymnas-
tics, adult fitness classes, and youth basketball.  Fall 2 Programs will include additional gymnastics clas-
ses, youth basketball, and more adult fitness options.  For more information on these events, be sure 
to look into the Programs tab of our website at www.meadeactivitycenter.org. 
 
Pool 
The pool will officially close on Monday, September 5th.  We have had a great season thus far at the 
pool, especially with revenues in June and July.  We will be working in the off season to offer even 
more to our pool patrons next season.  Thank you to our lifeguard staff members who have ensured 
your enjoyment of the MAC Pool. 
 
 

MAC Newsletter September 2016 

http://www.meadeactivitycenter.org


2 

River Trace Golf 
The golf course continues to see increases in utilization, both through new members and guest fees.  
We would like to thank our maintenance and golf shop staff for assisting in this trend.  Our course is in 
great shape and we are able to provide event better customer service now with our new facilities. 
 
Belles & Beaus: 

Champ Flight:   Aaron & Jessica Greenwell 
1st Flight:  Barry Lockard & Debbie Robinson 
2nd Flight:  Keith & Zina Breeding 
3rd Flight: Bobby & Darlene Lyons 
 

Good Luck to our team in the inaugural Presidents Cup Event vs. Elizabethtown Country Club.  The 
event will take place on September 17 & 18.  (@ River Trace on the 17th.) *The Presidents Cup Team 
was formed based upon Club Championship Results and Captain’s Picks.  *Spencer Hackert is the Men’s 
Club Champion and thus will be the acting captain for the 2016 Presidents Cup. 

 
Upcoming Events:  
 The Presidents Cup – September 17 & 18 
 River Trace Fall Classic – October 15 & 16  
 
River Trace Fall Classic:  Our Annual 2 Person Tournament.  4 different formats featuring scramble, al-
ternate shot, best ball, and team total.  Event will be flighted and handicapped.  There will be a Cal-
cutta Auction after the 1st Day.  This fun event is our most animated tournament of the year.  Partici-
pants are given a tee gift, lunch on Saturday, and will have an opportunity to participate in multiple 
cash games. 
 
 Please check-in at golf shop before beginning play. 
 Private Carts cannot be operated by anyone under the age of 12 unless they have an adult 16+ 

with them. 
 We will continue to offer the option for our members that allows for unlimited use of the driving 

range to be added as a monthly fee.  This $20.00 monthly fee can be added to your unit account on 
an annual basis.  Contact the MAC office if you are interested in this new amenity. 

Meade Activity Center’s Board of Directors  

John Beavin, Chairman  Meg King, Health & Fitness  Eric Vanover, At-Large 

Randall Bradley, Finance  Andy Miller, Fundraising  Scott Wilson, Technology 

Kim DeVries, Philanthropic Adv.  Tom Moore, At-Large   

Jason Dupin, Fundraising  Jason Sutton, Public Relations   

Thank You for your support of the MAC! 
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